

## Class 4 Remote Learning

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you already know, school will only be open to key worker and vulnerable children. As it stands, we will be using remote learning via Teams for the next two weeks. Each child will receive a pack which includes: stationery, an exercise book and worksheets to complete. This can be collected from 9am tomorrow morning (Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> January) via the porch entrance. We kindly ask that all parents/carers socially distance when collecting work from school.

Inside the exercise books are their login details for Teams, login details for Accelerated Reader and login details for those children who have access to Lexia. We would like children to complete written work in their exercise books and upload photographs of this on Teams. In some instances, children may need to complete work on Microsoft Word and save their work on Teams.

Each child is expected to read daily. We ask that children read to parents/carers each day and that this is recorded on the table provided in their exercise book. Children need to write a comment about what they have read and parents/carers should sign this. When your child has finished reading a book, they need to complete an Accelerated Reader quiz online. If your child does not have access to books at home, we can provide books at their reading level. Please contact school before coming to collect books in order to give staff time to select the appropriate books for your child.

This week we will deliver daily English and Maths lessons. We will also include a daily physical activity session, as well as one foundation subject such as music, history etc. We aim to deliver lessons between 9 and 2 each day. This will include a morning break and lunch break. These hours give staff time to upload work, mark work and provide feedback to children.

If you have any questions or queries, please contact school and we will be more than happy to help.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Woods and Mrs Hancock